
TURRAMURRA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Newsletter 
                                                                    Issue 16 – Tuesday 4th June, 2019 

                                                                                                    Term 2 Week 6 

Planning Ahead…   
  Friday 7th June  - PSSA Round 8 TPS v Berowra PS  
      Football @ Montview Oval  
     Netball @ Montview Oval Courts 
     AFL @ Foxglove Oval 
  Monday 10th June - Queens Birthday – Public Holiday    
   
            

 
Office: 9983 9455 
School Security: 1300 880 021 
Canteen: 9440 0356 / OOSH: 9144 4769 
https://turramurra-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Email: turramurra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal’s Message: 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you to the Year 5 parents who 
organised the Crazy Hat/Beanie and Cupcake 
Fundraiser, it definitely brightened this cold and 
wet Tuesday. 

The last of the scaffolding has now been 
removed.  

There is a lot happening over the next few 
weeks. Our Dance Groups are rehearsing for 
their Glen Street Theatre performances which 
are taking place in Week 9 and 10. Area Cross 
Country is taking place on 21st June and the 
school Athletics Carnival is on the 1st July.  
Year 5 are on Camp from the 13th June to 20th 
June they are off to Bathurst. I have not 
mentioned all of the upcoming events, please 
check the School Website if you are planning 
ahead. 

On Friday K-6 will be attending the 
Ridiculous Rhyme Show at TPS. The 
Ridiculous Rhyme Show is a Primary School 
Show which uses comedy to promote rhyming 
and poetry to children.  

Have a good week  

Jacqui Gordon 

Deputy Principal 

Sport News 

Now the weather has caught up and Winter 
is truly here, it’s an opportune time to remind 
everyone about our school sport uniform. The 
Winter sport uniform is black track pants, black 
shorts or a skort worn with the TPS sport shirt 
and jumper or fleece and white ankle socks. 
Black tights and leggings are not part of the 
TPS sport uniform. Trackpants are more than 
adequate for the cold weather! We thank you 
for supporting our students to show respect for 
the school uniform.  

Please see an example of the Winter 
uniform below as modelled by Harry Ross and 
Jacqueline Bosnich. 

 

All Zone jerseys need to be washed and 
returned to the 4M classroom by Friday please. 
All students must make sure they have 
highlighted their name on the sheet next to   
Ms McGuire’s desk to acknowledge return of 
their Zone jersey. 

While we have a bit of wet weather today 
and there’s some forecast for tomorrow, the 
radar looks good for Friday so we don’t 
anticipate having to cancel PSSA! Our Soccer 
and Netball teams will be playing against 
Berowra at Montview Oval in Hornsby Heights. 
AFL will be at Foxglove Oval, Mt Colah.  

Our value of the fortnight is “Good 
Sportsmanship”. This is something that TPS 
is recognised for in our Zone. Many teachers at 
Zone schools have commented on how 
congratulatory our students are each other on 
an individual basis but also, and most 
importantly of other teams. We are very proud 
of this excellent reputation and as PSSA 
coaches, we remind our students all the time 
about how important it is to be modest in 
victory and gracious in defeat. 

Enjoy your week, 

Katrina McGuire & Reg de Jager 

Sport Conveners 
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From The Office 

Thank you to Vanessa Middleton, who 
kindly donated some ice packs to the Office. 

Please note that when paying in cash at 
the Office it would be very much appreciated if 
you could have the correct amount as we are 
unable to give change.  We do not keep money 
on the premises. 

If your details have changed please fill in a 
“Change of Address Form”, found at the Office.  
There is one attached at the end of the 
Newsletter. 

Two children’s wallets/purses have been 
handed into the Office today – please see us if 
you have lost one. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Library News 

The 2019 NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge 

Congratulations! The following students 
have now successfully completed the 
Challenge! Well done!! These are our 
superhero readers! 

Ethan Fackerell Eva Ross 

Isabelle Knispel Cole Chase 

Toby Clarke Cleo Knispel 

Angela Darby Charlotte Ross 

Riley Kranz Caitlin Millar 

Daniel Roger Harry Ross 

Emma Taylor William Chiu 

 

Students in K-2 need to read 30 books and 
students in Years 3-6, 20 books by 30th 
August. Completed books can be registered on 
the PRC reading log sheet or online. Students 
use their Computer lesson username and 
password to login at 
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/logon.html 

 

Many thanks, 

Amanda Kynaston and Shelley Warren 

Teacher Librarians  

 

 

Peer Support: 

Our Peer Support Lesson for this week 
was Session 4 - Make the change. Our 
session this week in Stronger Together - our 
Peer Support module encouraged students to 
identify any behaviours or actions they feel are 
unhealthy in self and others. Skill building in 
identifying behaviours, inclusive practice and 
developing empathy assist students to 
transition into making positive decisions to 
change. This might be an opportunity for 
parents of participating students to remind your 
child about when they have handled change 
well and their skills they could use. 

 

 

Leanne Davies 

 

 

OOSH News: 

Dear Parents 

Please remember that Breakfast Club 
finishes at 7:45am. Please be at OOSH before 
then so that the staff have adequate time to 
make their breakfast. Please also remind your 
child to have breakfast as soon as they arrive 
at OOSH so that they don’t miss out. 

The carpark is not to be used by parents 
after 7:30am or before 5:30pm. Parents are 
also reminded to ensure they are driving at a 
safe speed. 

As the weather is becoming increasing 
colder please ensure your child has a jumper 
which is clearly labelled. All lost property can 
be found inside the main OOSH room. 

  

Many thanks 
Chelsea 

 

Canteen News: 

Thank you to last week's helpers! Now that’s its 
getting cooler don’t forget to bring a keep cup 
to Canteen for $1.00 hot chocolates! 

Also if there are any ingredients or menu items 
you’d like to check, don’t hesitate to come see 
us at the Canteen or phone 9440 0356 or 
Canteen email: 
tpscanteenmanager@gmail.com 

 

 

 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/logon.html
mailto:tpscanteenmanager@gmail.com
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 Helpers Needed 

We are looking for some helpers on the 
following days: 

Friday 14/6 

Friday 21/6 

Friday 28/6 

Please let me know if you can help. 

 

Enjoy the long weekend! 

 

Helpers for this week are: 

 

Wednesday 5th June: 

Kerry Medd 

Thursday 6th June: 

Dan Sunderland & Alinta Wilson 

Friday 7th June: 

Kath Cowan, Kristina Willis, Bec Stratford 
& Nicole Golabek (9-11) 

Monday 10th June: 

Canteen closed for the long weekend. 

 

Thank you from the TPS CANTEEN 

Haylee & Laura 
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  Band News - Term 2, Week 6 
 

 

 

BAND CONTRIBUTIONS NOW OVERDUE 
 

Thank you to all band parents who have already settled your accounts.  For those who have not, 

please make payment immediately.  Please contact Neroli at tpsbandtreasurer@gmail.com if 

you have any queries or concerns. 

 
 

Upcoming Band Calendar Dates  
 
 

Week Date Term 2 (30 April – 5 July) 

6 Mon 3 June, 
12.20pm 

Assembly - Intermediate Band 

7 Mon 10 June Queen’s Birthday long weekend 

 Sun 16 June Wahroonga Band Festival 

Intermediate Band – arrive 10am for 10.45am performance.  

8 Mon 17 June,  
12.20pm 

Assembly - Junior Jazz Band 

 Tues 18 June Country Band Tour committee meeting, all welcome, please let 
Band Co-coordinators know if you are interested in helping 

 Tues-Thurs  
18-20 June 

Year 5 Bathurst Excursion  
(but no change to usual Performance & Jazz Band rehearsals) 

9 Thurs 27 June Band Committee Meeting (Staff Room) 7pm 

10 Mon 1 July TPS Athletics Carnival 

Term 3 

Save 
the 
date 

Fri-Sun 

Sept 6-8 

North Shore Primary School Concert Band Festival, 
Chatswood High School  

Junior band (likely Saturday evening 7/9) 
Intermediate band (likely Fri evening 6/9) and  
Performance Band (likely 4-6pm Sunday 8/9) 

Times TBC 
 

                                                    

 

 

 

 

mailto:tpsbandtreasurer@gmail.com
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Wahroonga Band Festival - SUNDAY 16 June 
 

Intermediate Band will perform at the Wahroonga Music Festival at Wahroonga Public School, 

71 Burns Road, Wahroonga, on Sunday, 16th June. 

 

Arrival time 10am, for 10.45am performance. Expected finish time 10.55am, departure time 

11.15am after awards.  Please practice: Celtic Air & Dance and Chorale & March. 

 

Street parking is available on Burns Rd, Water St and surrounding streets, but can be 

congested. Please allow plenty of time on arrival. There is no parking available in the school.  

Attached is a map of the school, please meet in the ‘mulch area’ bordering the main school 

pedestrian entry from Burns Rd.   Large instrument drop off is available via the driveway 

entrance off Burns Road.  An attendant will be in place to give participants access and 

directions.  An area will be available at the Control Room for instruments to be held until your 

warm up room is available.  A receipt will be issued for all instrument minding and must be 

produced to enable collection.  Warm up rooms are provided.  Please note, however, they are 

teaching rooms so please respect the items of the children and teachers who use that classroom.  

NO FOOD is allowed in the warm up rooms.  Please ensure that your band returns directly to the 

warm up room after their performance and vacates the room in a timely manner, according to 

the schedule given. 

 

A jumping castle and giant slide will be on site for the enjoyment of all children.  Families are 

encouraged to enjoy the food stalls, coffee, Devonshire Teas, etc.  A wonderful raffle will also 

be available. 

 
Planning meeting for Country Band Tour 2019 

 

Country Band Tour for the Performance Band will be happening in mid-November this year. If 

you are interested in helping with organising the tour, please let Liz or Kerry (Band Co-

coordinators) know, and come along to our first planning meeting on Tuesday, 18 June, 7.30pm.  

 

Term 2 Band Committee meeting 

 
The next Band Committee meeting will be on Thursday 27 June, at 7pm in the Staffroom. All 

are welcome. 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please e-mail our 

Band Director, Mr Rowland at tpsbands@outlook.com,  

or either of your Band Coordinators  

Kerry Medd / Liz Maund-Arnott at tpsbandcoordinators@gmail.com 
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Maxwell Street, South Turramurra 

OPEN MORNING 

Friday 21 June 2019 

9:00am to 11:00am 

Please take this opportunity to see our 

fantastic school in action. 

Enjoy morning tea with key members of 

staff. 

Guided tours commence at 9:00am. 

www.turramurrahighschool.com.au 
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